
Mrs. Mayhew

727-893-2117

Contact Me
I welcome and value parent involvement throughout the year. I 

would love to hear from you, and you are welcome to contact me 
with any questions, comments, or concerns you may have.

I am pleased to welcome you to 
the 2024- 2025 school year! I am 
looking forward to having your 

child as a student. Second grade 
is such a fun year with so many 
wonderful learning activities to 

celebrate. In order to have a fun 
year, my most important goal is to 
create a family of learners in my 
classroom. I am committed to 

creating a classroom environment 
where your child is a valued, 

trusted, and integral part of our 
family of learners. In order to 

accomplish this, I have planned a 
variety of activities to emphasize 
and reinforce this goal. It is my 
hope that you will support and 
encourage this vision at home.

Welcome to 2nd Grade!

My Favorites

mayhewg@pcsb.org

Please make sure you connect to 
focus this summer. This will be 
our schoolwide form of 
communication.
941-243-4245

About Me
Hello, I’m looking forward to a wonderful 
school year filled with lots of opportunities 
for growing academically, socially and 
emotionally. I can’t believe I’m starting my   
29th year of teaching! Over the years I’ve 
taught every grade from kindergarten 
through  6th grade.  This will be my 13th year 
teaching at Perkins. I’m excited to join
this fabulous  2nd grade team and be with 
second graders all  day! 

Food:

Drink:

Candy:

Place:

Sushi
Hot Tea

Dark 
Chocolate

I’m grateful to say I was also a Perkins 
parent. My daughters both  attended 
Perkins . My oldest is now a freshman 
in college and youngest daughter is in  

6th grade!

Beach


